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We had a wonderful Father’s Day celebration in St Gladys Nursing Home. All our gentlemen gathered 
together to make it a fun occasion with lots of cards & gi�s delivered to our lucky dads from their adoring 
families.

Father's Day Celebrations
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We received the most beautiful and very special 
gi� from Gary and the family of our past 
resident, Carmel. It is a really special limited 
edition art piece of a Galway landmark, ‘Black-
rock Diving Tower’, that is now hung in our home 
to remind us of the lovely 'Galway Girl' Carmel 
(RIP). Thank you so much to Gary and the Hynes 
family for this very meaningful gi�, from all the 
team here in St. Glady's Nursing Home.

In Memory of Carmel

We had a lovely birthday celebration for the 
wonderful William who enjoyed a 'garden party' 
with his family .  Thanks to our Chef Robbie who 
made the fabulous birthday cake, and Happy 
Birthday William from all of us here in St Glady's 
Nursing Home.

William's Birthday

Our Residents here in St Glady's Nursing Home were just delighted to be treated to some live music. 
Mickey the Music Man (Elvis) who is a regular visitor came entertain us, much to the joy of his Resident fan 
base here in St Glady’s.

Mickey the Music Man
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Who doesn’t love a good dog show!!? Our St Glady's Nursing Home Residents certainly do and as the 
weather was just ideal, some of our Residents headed o� to Harold’s Cross Park to attend The Dog Festi-
val. Pictures include Residents Elizabeth, Mairin, Muriel, Mary and Olive who all had a great time.

Our fabulous Resident Jean had a lovely birthday celebration here in St Glady's Nursing Home receiving 
lovely flowers and cards from her family. Happy birthday Jean from us all here in St Glady's Nursing Home. 

Jean's Birthday Celebrations

Harold's Cross Dog Show
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We are so lucky here in St Glady’s to have our 
own harp recital. Our Residents love to see 
Aisling coming in with her harp to entertain us. 

Harp Recital

This is our lovely Resident Anne, admiring and 
enjoying the latest piece of artwork completed 
by our residents this week. The piece is entitled 
‘Irish Wildflowers’. Well done to our Artists here 
in St. Glady's Nursing Home.

Irish Wild Flowers

We grab every chance to enjoy the sun when we can in St Glady's Nursing Home and head for the garden 
at the first opportunity. Of course no sunny day would be complete without a nice ice-cream. 

Sunny Days
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Our Residents celebrated Blooms Day in style here in St. Glady's Nursing Home. We enjoyed music and ice 
cream in the garden as the weather was just beautiful.

Blooms Day 2022

Weekends are for relaxing and that is what our Residents like to do here in St. Glady's Nursing Home. Our 
ladies opted for playing a game of cards and having a wee chat: pictured are Mary, Muriel, Mairin, Eliza-
beth and Aideen playing cards; while the men James, Noel and George decided to play hand ball.

Relaxing Weekends
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We had a surprise celebration for Tom's 85th birthday here in St Glady’s Nursing Home.
Stella presented Tom with a lovely cake. He was so full of joy and truly surprised. It was a lovely a�ernoon 
with family and friends. Happy Birthday Tom.

Tom's Birthday Celebrations

Last month we celebrated National Arts in Nursing Homes Day as part of the Bealtaine Festival. We took 
advantage of the fine weather and decided to have one of our arts and cra�s sessions out in the garden. It 
was a lovely a�ernoon with plenty of chats, laughs and of course cups of tea.

Outdoor Arts & Crafts
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Last month in St Gladys' Nursing Home we marked Alzheimer’s Day with a Tea Party. Pictured here are 
Muriel and Margaret enjoying the lovely cakes made by our chef Robbie. It was a fabulous fun a�ernoon 
for a wonderful cause.

Alzheimer's Day

This is a lovely time of year here in St Glady's Nursing Home. The garden is coming to life and the weather 
allows our green fingered Residents to get out into the garden to enjoy the fruits of their planting and see 
the blossoming flowers and the many shrubs. 

Outdoor Pursuits
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451

Our Residents have been busy over the past few weeks working on some beautiful ‘wall art’ creations. It 
has been a labour of love and we are delighted that it is now able to go out into the garden for all to enjoy.

Wall Art

The bakery was in full swing in St Glady's Nursing Home as we spent a lovely a�ernoon baking.  Our Resi-
dents all worked together as a team to make a beautiful cake brack cake which was thoroughly enjoyed 
by all.

Resident Bakers


